Handout for Scrutiny Committee visit to Fit City Eccles 

10:00am Wednesday 9th July 2003

Welcome to aspire@ Fit City Eccles

The aspire@ Brand was adopted to promote phase 2 of the Fitness Suite Developments across the City that commenced with the opening of Fit City Broughton Pool in February 2002.

When the Scrutiny committee last visited Eccles on 12th June last year, the building work of the new Fitness Suite was almost complete. Work was completed on schedule and the new facility opened on June 24th. 

The Phase 1 Suite that opened in 1999, was then converted into a new Sauna and Steam facility containing it’s own showering, changing and relaxation area.

The new Suite has proved extremely successful. On the 31st May 2003, there were 1247 active direct debit members, with new memberships currently registering at over 100 per month. 

These members together with ‘pay and play’ members meant that by the end of the financial year in March 2003, aspire @ Fit City Eccles was achieving an income level of £28,942 per month (70% above the break even figure of £16,982). 

The ‘Break even’ figure contains all items of expenditure including, Staffing, Equipment and Building costs and an additional income level set by the City Council.

If March 2003 was taken as an average month for the coming year, annual income for Eccles alone would be £347,304.

To put these results into perspective, the Phase 1 Development, which operated from 1999 to 2003 averaged approximately £12,000 per month, and the ‘original Fitness Room’ (Pre 1999) used to achieve approximately £1000 per month. 

Prior to Phase 2 developments, total income for fitness across the City was £203,000

The popularity of the new facility is such that an additional £28k of additional equipment has had to be provided to cope with demand. This equipment was brought forward from the planned Fit City Ordsall development (Summer / Autumn 2003), and hopefully funding will be secured to retain the additional equipment at Eccles.

Customer feedback has been very positive and membership retention is currently above average within Local Authority providers. 

Garry Bateman and John Charlson from City Leisure will be accompanying the committee on your visit. They and other members of staff will be happy to answer any of your questions.

